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Alliance for True Democracy Releases the Poll Result of September 

The Alliance for True Democracy (ATD) requested the Public 

Opinion Programme of the University of Hong Kong to conduct a 

survey in September, to gauge citizens’ opinions on the “Three 

Tracks Nomination Proposal” proposed by the ATD. 

The survey was a telephone interview survey, telephone numbers 

were selected randomly. The support rate for the “Three Tracks 

Nomination Proposal” was 44%, which is significantly higher than 

the opposing rate of 15%. On a 0 to 10 point scale, the proposal 

received 5.9 points in support on the average. ATD believes the result 

show that Hong Kong people have not given up the proposal that can 

introduce genuine choices for the Chief Executive Election, even 

though the NPCSC decision does not allow Hong Kong people 

meaningful choices. It shows the determination of Hong Kong people 

to fight for a democratic electoral system with no political screening.  

For inquiries, please contact Mr Daniel Wong at 2804-1122 or 9686-

4797. 


